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 From: Catherine Collingborn 
 Sent: 12 February 2016 18:05

 To: LDF
 Subject: Local Plan proposal SA62

I want to register that I strongly object to the draft Local Plan Proposal SA62 
for the demolition 
and redevelopment of the area covering the Broadwater Farm estate, Somerset 
Close, Lido 
Square, Moira Close and a number of houses along Lordship Lane.

This would cause displacement, disruption and massive stress to all the current 
residents and 
users of Lordship Rec. Residents would lose their homes and be very unlikely to 
afford the rents 
or to buy in any new development.

It would undermine all the efforts to build a strong and stable community in the
area and to 
improve local facilities.

It is totally unacceptable. The Council should continue the work of improving 
the homes , 
facilities and communities in the area. Otherwise the resources already poured 
into improvements 
are completely wasted.

Catherine Collingborn
Local Tottenham resident for 40 years and regular user of Lordship Rec
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